
Los Angeles, January 25, 2015 

  
 To the Council Members of the PLUM Committee, 
  
My husband and I moved to Coronado Terrace almost 14 years ago. We fell in 
love with the quietness and the character of this street. We really valued these 
things in our search of a house to settle in and start our family. 
We appreciate architecture and the aesthetics of these 100 year old houses that 
lay on our street. Please, help us preserve our street and neighborhood the way 
it was conceived. We love our street and it would be devastating seeing it change 
drastically, with no care whatsoever for the historic value not only of Coronado 
Terrace but Silver Lake as a neighborhood. 
Thank you 

Sincerely,  
  
Viviana and Gaston Langer 

1145 Coronado Terrace 
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